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1. 2020 International Convention 

 

 CILT Australia will Host 2020 International Convention in Perth Western Australia 

 Scheduled for Sunday 18th to Wednesday 21st October 2020 

 Organising Committee well established (which I Chair) 

 Perth Convention Bureau and Promaco Conventions Perth very much involved. 

 

 

2. CILT International beyond 100 years? 

 

 It would be prudent to consider changes that might enhance the prospects of CILT 

International beyond the forthcoming 100 year anniversary 

 I advise my interest in being involved in such an initiative. 

 

 

3. Philippines 

 

 CILT Australia has long been actively involved with folk from the Philippines 

 In particular Helen Stehbens and Karyn Welsh have been proactive in creating and delivering 

opportunities to promote CILT in the Philippines 

 I have as IVP been party to such involvement and reported this at IMC meetings 

 Other CILT jurisdictions have also identified an interest in promoting CILT in the Philippines 

 Jon Harris together with Karyn, Helen and others contributed such that late last year IMC 

agreed that a Branch be established in the Philippines and be supported by CILT Australia. 

 

 

 


